
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The World Through a Lens is an exciting day program for students in Years 8-11. Students can develop 

their skills and techniques with like-minded peers and staff. There will be various photography 

opportunities throughout the week, each student displaying one piece at the end of SOW. 

With the program just around the corner, I am writing to provide further important information below.  

 

Transport and program overview (more details below) 

• Monday - meet @ NBCS 8:45 am. Finish @ 3:15 pm 

• Tuesday 5:45 am - Meet @ Manly Beach (under shelter near the junction of Wentworth Street)  

o 2pm End time at MacDonalds  

• Wednesday - meet @ Manly Wharf 9:00 am trip back to Manly Wharf by 4:00 pm   

• Thursday - meet @ NBCS 8:45 am. Finish @ 3:15 pm  

• Friday - meet @ NBCS 8:45 am.  

o Gallery show representing the week for parents at 2:00 pm  

o Light refreshments and food provided 

o Finish by 3:15 pm 

 

Emergency Contact number – 0434 319 234 

 

This number is only if you need to inform the school of an emergency or communicate urgent 

information to your child during the program. Staff within each program will call you directly if issues 

need parental attention.  

We are looking forward to sharing this specifically tailored opportunity with the students. 

 

Kind regards, 

Stewart van Bentum 

Director of Co-Curricular 

stewart.vanbentum@nbcs.nsw.edu.au  

  


